
This bill SB554 as well as other firearms related bills that the current legislature is looking at flys in the face of not only our state 
Constitution but the U.S. CONSTITUTION as well. These are the documents YOU LEGISLATORS SWORE TO UPHOLD. By law. 
You cannot pick and choose what parts of those documents you like or dislike! 
IF you pass these bills they only affect the law abiding citizens of this state. The criminal element of our state population are the 
problem, and they would welcome this legislation as it would either disarm everyone else or create a much larger pool of criminals 
as we would not be able by law to self incriminate. Look it up. You created that law. 
So ask yourselves, “DO I REALLY WANT TO PERFORM A TREASONOUS ACT AGAINST MY CONSTITUENTS?” 

Thank You four your time,
Fred Weaver


